
HHC Ladies Golf League Minutes October 2015 

 

Present: Judy, Jan, Gloria, Shirley, Margo, Lynn, Rosemary, Marian, Jean, Brenda 

Minutes for April 2015 meeting approved 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Balance as of today was $3,629.05 

 Items to come out of this are 4 floral arrangements, today’s breakfast, and the payouts 

for the 2015 season. 

 

Bonus Money 

 It was recommended to pay the bonuses as last year: Mark $500, Bruce $500, Curt $250, 

and James $100. No money was paid to a waitress this year with the waitress situation 

changing. 

 Motion to pay these bonuses made by Shirley and seconded by Gloria. Brenda called for 

the vote and approved. 

Lounge chairs for pool area 

 The group decided the chairs are the responsibility of the club. 

Wednesday Format for 2016 season 

 Lynn and Jan proposed making all teams 4 people on quota days. This will be done by 

pulling a blind for any team that does not have 4 people. Each blind will be playing for two 

teams. The blind can only win on the team she is physically playing with. The quota game will 

be played on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays as it was during the 2015 season. It was proposed to 

try this for one year. It will be team format only. The cost remains $3. 

 Lynn made the motion and Gloria seconded. Lynn called for the vote. It passed with a 

vote of 9-1. 

 

Booklet updates 

 The group would like for the 2nd, 4th, and 5th Wednesday items in the booklet to state 

Low Gross/Low Net for Senior and Regular. 

 

Committees 

Christmas party---1st Wednesday in December 

Guest Day---June 

 Everyone at the meeting is hoping that Kathy Portell will do us the honor of planning 

these two events. 

Motion to adjourn by Lynn and seconded by Shirley.  

 

Minutes submitted by Brenda Ford for Janet Miller 



 

 


